
HB 1377 -- Personal Property Tax on Motor Vehicles

Sponsor:  Portwood

This bill phases out the personal property tax on qualifying
motor vehicles including recreational vehicles and vehicles
registered as historic motor vehicles.  No personal property tax
will be imposed after January 1, 2012, for these vehicles.


